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APPENDAGE TO THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MINUTES 

The following letter is to be addressed to the Parish Council 
Chairman of St.· John's Armenian Church,Greenfield. 

"The following resolution was passed by unanimous vote of the 
members of Holy Resurrection Armenian Church at its General 
Membership meeting on Sunday, February 5, 1984. I 

'It is hereby resolved that the congregation ofl Holy' 
Resurrection Armenian Church at its annual Membership 
meeting on February 5, 1984, requests the Parish 'Council 
extend a warm welcome. to all of the members of St. John's 
Armenian Church, Greenfield, to attend Holy Resurrection 
church services and functions in this period while they 

· do not have a parish priest. ' 

"We warmly look forward to your attendance. 

"Sincerely yours, 

"Terry Ann Peterson 
Secretary 
General Membership Meeting" 

11 


